From: stephen cargill

Sent: 12/03/2025 1:32:51 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Maccas at Manly Vale

To whom it may concern...

| use the roundabout concerned on numerous occasions...| have a daughter and
grandchildren living nearby...and there are many times in a day where the traffic can bank up
particularly in Roseberry Street travelling north.

There are already many businesses with exit points onto Roseberry Street adding another
one will only exacerbate the situation.

A roundabout is supposed to facilitate a flow of traffic at an already busy intersection. By
adding a drive through MacDonalds the traffic flow will be seriously reduced and this should

be a major concern.

Yours truly..
Stephen Cargill
2 James Street Manly.





